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INFO 280 / 2024 
FIAP News Magazine for the Remainder of 2024 
 
Due to significant personal family circumstances, it is necessary that I take a leave of absence from my work as 
Director of FIAP News for the next 8 months. During this time, Tony Davis from Ireland will be stepping in to 
undertake the production of the next edition of FIAP News. Tony has experience in dealing with major 
publications. I thank him for his willingness to assist with FIAP News during this time. 
 
There will be some significant changes made to FIAP News for the remainder of 2024. We will reduce the number 
of editions from four to three and limit the sections to just those that carry the most essential aspects of the 
magazine, that being communication of FIAP information and news of FIAP’s own activities. 
 
For the remainder of 2024, the following changes will apply to FIAP News: 

• The May, August and November editions will be replaced with one edition in July and another in 
December. 

• The Directors Notices section, FIAP Events section, FIAP Photo Academy section and the Memories 
section will continue in both editions. 

• The following sections will not be in the two remaining 2024 editions:  
o Articles 
o Recommendations  
o Affiliates  

• For the July edition, the FIAP Exhibition Centres section will just have articles about the opening of new 
exhibition centres, plus one other article already approved for the next edition. This section will resume in 
full for the December edition. 

 
The following closing dates will apply to the two remaining editions for 2024. 

• July 2024 edition will close on 1st June. 

• December 2024 edition will close on 1st October. 
 
Towards the end of the year, there will be further communication regarding the editions for 2025.  It is 
anticipated that the timetable of four editions per year will resume in 2025. A review of the sections going 
forward into 2025 will be undertaken towards the end of 2024. 
 
Correspondence and transfer of articles via WeTransfer, can continue to be sent using the normal email address: 
fiapnewsdirector@gmail.com  
Correspondence regarding the July FIAP News edition will be routinely forwarded to Tony Davis whereby you 
should expect your ongoing correspondence to be via Tony’s email address: tonyfiapnewsteam@gmail.com 
You can opt to email Tony directly via his email address, regarding content for the July edition, if you wish. 
 
Please do not send any photos or other items as attachments via email to either address above. These must be 
sent via WeTransfer.com as detailed in the “Submitting Articles” document which is shown at the rear of each 
edition of FIAP News. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Regards, 
Bronwen Casey  
FIAP News Director 
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